M Gmail

Re: SWAG Community Meeting Incident

Garrett Amstutz <gwamstutz64@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 14, 2025 at 9:44 PM
To: Erica Lynn <erica.lynn@thevillagelansing.org>

Cc: Mike Lynn <mike.lynn@thevillagelansing.org>, Adam Hussain <adam.hussain@lansingmi.gov>,
brittanyedwards1211@gmail.com

Hello,
Your complaint was investigated and the matter was appropriately addressed with the CDCA Executive Board. The
Board does not wish to comment on or disclose any information regarding this confidential matter any further. Thank
you for your understanding.
CDCA Executive Board
On Fri, Feb 14, 2025 at 8:15 AM Erica Lynn <erica.lynn@thevillagelansing.org> wrote:

Hi Garrett,

I'm following up as it has now been nearly two weeks since Adam weighed in on my email to you.
I'd very much appreciate an update and any communication on the status of things.

| also wanted to confirm the next CDCA meeting dates are 2/18 and 3/18?

Thanks

Erica Lynn

On Feb 1, 2025 at 2:32 PM, <Adam Hussain> wrote:

Erica,

Thanks for the email and | apologize for the delay. | did not initially realize there was an

official ask of me as Councilmember of the 3" Ward. So that you know, the Churchill Downs
Executive Board did reach out to each witness, including myself, via email with questions
regarding the incident that took place on January 14th. | had hoped that the process would
include a meeting of all parties to discuss the events that took place on the 14th. Regardless
of Churchill's decision regarding Mr. West's continued participation on the board thereafter, |
was hoping that the process would include ownership and restoration. Because that didn't
happen, | did respond to the questionnaire, as did the other witnesses. We acknowledged

that we were witnesses, acknowledged Mr. West's role as presented, and disclosed that we
came to a mutual agreement that Mr. West would step away from the board due to his
actions, as a SWAG board member, at the SWAG meeting. | have had no communication
with Garrett other than the questionnaire.

Again, | apologize for the delay and not thoroughly reading the email when first received.

Adam
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